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New for the 2025-2026 School Year 

• The district will be returning to free/paid/reduced status for all students this year. Applications 

must be completed for students to be considered for free or reduced meals unless they’re directly 

certified.  DO NOT complete an application if you receive a Direct Certification letter.   

 

• Direct Certification letters were mailed starting Mid-July and will continue being sent into early 

August.  Free/reduced applications will be available for completion in Mid-August at 

www.schoolcafe.com/EastPennSD 

 

• All students will receive a free breakfast for the 2025-2026 school year.  Paid lunch prices are 

$2.90 for Elementary and $3.00 for Secondary.  If your children qualify for the reduced meal rate, 

they can receive free lunch throughout the 2025-2026 school year.  Our a la carte price list is 

posted on the district website for all snack items or extra meal items purchased.  

• All current information regarding our school meal programs can be found at 

www.eastpennsd.org/food 

• Payments on student accounts can be made online at https://www.schoolcafe.com/EastPennSD 

or at school by check or cash. 

Lunch menus will be updated by Mid-August and can be viewed on the Nutrislice App or at 

https://eastpennsd.nutrislice.com/menu/  

  August 2024 

Questions regarding meals? 

• Office Phone: 610-965-1680 

• Office Email: Randy Sandt—rsandt@eastpennsd.org 

  Derek Hutchinson— dhutchinson@eastpennsd.org 

Questions regarding free/reduced applications? 

• Lisa Boland 610-966-8309 or lboland@eastpennsd.org 
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